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Traffic Alert – Upcoming lane closures on Arbutus and W. 
Broadway near Yukon and Cypress streets 
January 16, 2023 

 

Arbutus Area 
 On January 19, Arbutus Street between Broadway and 8th Avenue will be reduced to one-

way northbound traffic only between 10 a.m. and 2 p.m. to support work on the traffic deck.  
 On W. Broadway between Cypress to Arbutus streets there will be temporary intermittent 

curb lane closures of about 30 minutes, between 10 a.m. and 3 p.m. from January 17 until the 
end of February to accommodate equipment delivery. 

 A minimum of one lane in each direction will be maintained on W. Broadway throughout the 
work. 

 
Broadway-City Hall Area 

 The westbound curb lane on W. Broadway between Yukon and Cambie streets will be closed 
January 17-18 from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. to widen the north sidewalk. 

 The eastbound curb lane on W. Broadway between Yukon and Alberta streets will be closed 
January 16 and 18 from 8 p.m. to 7 a.m. for rebar steel deliveries. 

 
General Information 

 Access to businesses, health services, and residences will be maintained.  
 Pedestrian and cyclist access will be maintained throughout this work.: 
 Please watch for and obey traffic control personnel and all signs, and plan extra travel time. 
 More information is available at www.broadwaysubway.ca/construction/current-work/. 
 For questions, the public can call the 24/7 public information phone line at 1-844-815-6114. 
 To receive notifications on traffic and construction activities, sign up at 

www.broadwaysubway.ca/contact/newsletters. 

 Follow us on Twitter and Facebook.  

Kind regards,  
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Broadway Subway can be followed on Twitter and Facebook.  

  


